
 

 

Welcome back! 
Summer Term 2 2019 

 

 

June 2019 

 

Welcome back to Preschool. This is our last half term before the summer holidays 

and for some of our children their last term before reception.  

 

We have our beach school trip to look forward to and will be making lots of seaside 

crafts as well as boats in our workshop. Most of the children are now able to use a 

hammer and saw with supervision and we had some wonderful creations last term.  

 

After having Rosie our forest school leader in school we’ll be carrying on exploring 

and investigating in the forest.  

 

We’re hoping for lots of sunny days so could we ask that your child has a sun hat and 

a labelled tube of cream. It would be helpful if parents could also apply cream before 

arriving at school as it does save time when we’re eager to be playing outside. 

Unfortunately due to allergies cream cannot be shared and when the weather is 

especially hot the children do need protection. A spare set of clothes is also advisable 

and a labelled water bottle essential. 

 

Could parents please ensure bags are checked regularly to ensure there are nappies, 

sacks and wipes if necessary. 

 

Sports day will be later on this term so we’ll be doing lots of practising on the field 

beforehand. Each year there is always lots of fun and laughter and our Preschoolers 

definitely have the cute factor. 

 

As always please feel free to arrange a convenient time to chat if you have any 

concerns. 

 

Your children have been amazing this year and we 

can’t wait to start this term. 

 

Jillian/Karen/Lucy 
 


